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Parks and Recreation Department

November 30, 2010

To: Robert MclIntyre, Chairman
Old Saybrook Planning Commission
302 Main Street

Old Saybrook, Ct 06475

Subject: Modification of Preserve Plan .
Public Hearing December 1, 2010 -

Chairman Mclntyre,

The Parks and Recreation Commission is extremely interested in all phases and plans
pertaining to the “Preserve” property.

We have had detailed discussions and information gathering meetings. During the
second week in December several commissioners along with Bob Doane will be walking

certain portions of the property.

It is our hope and request that the public hearing scheduled for December 1, 2010 will be
continued or left open until December 15, 2010. This additional time would allow for a
more informed response from the Parks and Recreation Commission.

Thank you for considering this request and for allowing comment.

Sincerely,

Jus

Vicki Duffy
Parks and Recreation Director




